
 
Proxy Designation 

for the UUFM Congregational Meeting 
October 20, 2019 

 
To designate a proxy, please fill out the information requested below, 

 and give this form to our Welcoming and Membership Committee chair  
Shirley Hobrock, or office administrator Susan Turner 
BEFORE the meeting begins on Sunday, October 20. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Member's name:  ___________________________________  
(please print)  
 
 
Proxy Holder's name:  _______________________________  
(please print)  
 
 
Member's signature:  ________________________________  
 
 
 
 
 

 
This proxy designation will be valid ONLY during the Congregational Meeting on October 20, 2019. 
This is a general proxy, allowing the proxy holder the discretion to vote based on discussion that 

takes place at the meeting.  Limited proxies will not be accepted. 
 
 
 

 


